
Nieves GonzÃ¡lez

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/9160664/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

21

papers

610

citations

11

h-index

949033

22

g-index

759306

22

all docs

22

docs citations

22

times ranked

946

citing authors



Nieves GonzÃ¡lez

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Essential and Non-essential Trace Elements in Milks and Plant-Based Drinks. Biological Trace Element
Research, 2022, 200, 4524-4533. 1.9 6

2 Health risk assessment of polychlorinated biphenyls (PCBs) in baby clothes. A preliminary study.
Environmental Pollution, 2022, 307, 119506. 3.7 9

3 Early-Life Exposure to Formaldehyde through Clothing. Toxics, 2022, 10, 361. 1.6 7

4 Respiratory viruses in foods and their potential transmission through the diet: A review of the
literature. Environmental Research, 2021, 195, 110826. 3.7 12

5 Human biomonitoring of bisphenol A along pregnancy: An exposure reconstruction of the
EXHES-Spain cohort. Environmental Research, 2021, 196, 110941. 3.7 14

6
Concentrations of arsenic and vanadium in environmental and biological samples collected in the
neighborhood of petrochemical industries: A review of the scientific literature. Science of the Total
Environment, 2021, 771, 145149.

3.9 32

7 Dietary exposure to potentially toxic elements through sushi consumption in Catalonia, Spain. Food
and Chemical Toxicology, 2021, 153, 112285. 1.8 3

8 Temporal trend of the dietary exposure to metals/metalloids: A case study in Tarragona County, Spain.
Food Research International, 2021, 147, 110469. 2.9 10

9 Polychlorinated dibenzo-p-dioxins and dibenzofurans (PCDD/Fs) in food and human dietary intake: An
update of the scientific literature. Food and Chemical Toxicology, 2021, 157, 112585. 1.8 27

10 Concentrations of nine bisphenol analogues in food purchased from Catalonia (Spain): Comparison of
canned and non-canned foodstuffs. Food and Chemical Toxicology, 2020, 136, 110992. 1.8 67

11 Oral manifestations associated with antimalarial therapy in patients with systemic lupus
erythematosus. Lupus, 2020, 29, 761-766. 0.8 8

12 Biomonitoring of co-exposure to bisphenols by consumers of canned foodstuffs. Environment
International, 2020, 140, 105760. 4.8 23

13 Dietary exposure to total and inorganic arsenic via rice and rice-based products consumption. Food
and Chemical Toxicology, 2020, 141, 111420. 1.8 16

14 Cumulative dietary risk assessment overarching different regulatory silos using a margin of exposure
approach: A case study with three chemical silos. Food and Chemical Toxicology, 2020, 142, 111416. 1.8 10

15 Meat consumption: Which are the current global risks? A review of recent (2010â€“2020) evidences.
Food Research International, 2020, 137, 109341. 2.9 140

16 Maternal exposure to mixtures of dienestrol, linuron and flutamide. Part I: Feminization effects on
male rat offspring. Food and Chemical Toxicology, 2020, 139, 111256. 1.8 8

17 Quantification of eight bisphenol analogues in blood and urine samples of workers in a hazardous
waste incinerator. Environmental Research, 2019, 176, 108576. 3.7 57

18 Dietary intake of arsenic, cadmium, mercury and lead by the population of Catalonia, Spain: Analysis of
the temporal trend. Food and Chemical Toxicology, 2019, 132, 110721. 1.8 42



3

Nieves GonzÃ¡lez

# Article IF Citations

19 Occurrence of environmental pollutants in foodstuffs: A review of organic vs. conventional food.
Food and Chemical Toxicology, 2019, 125, 370-375. 1.8 77

20 Oral exposure of rats to dienestrol during gestation and lactation: Effects on the reproductive
system of male offspring. Food and Chemical Toxicology, 2019, 128, 193-201. 1.8 7

21 Levels of PCDD/Fs in foodstuffs in Tarragona County (Catalonia, Spain): Spectacular decrease in the
dietary intake of PCDD/Fs in the last 20 years. Food and Chemical Toxicology, 2018, 121, 109-114. 1.8 30


